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Dec 12      Regular meeting 
Dec 19      Capri Christmas Party at KGCC 
Dec 26      Cancelled 
Jan 2         Cancelled 
Jan 16       Jeanette Vinek; Project Ghana 
Jan 23       Regular meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MEETING OF DECEMBER 5, 2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 
 
 
GUESTS – none 
 
 

ATTENDANCE – 100% 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
   

  
Our last venue for selling Rotary lights 
in a bottle.  We start again February 
2020.  Thank you to all the volunteers 
that made the sale the successful 
event it is.  Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year.                    
Sincerely Glenna Gillan 
 

 
 
The end of this calendar year draws 
nigh and Santa Claus has begun to 
work on fresh stock of empty bottles 
for 2020, Until then, he wants to wish 
you all a very merry Christmas! 
 
  
 

 

 



     
  
Sheriff John did his favourite thing tonight, he 
asked trivial knowledge questions for the 
incredibly low price of $3. Question such as 
“Apples, pears, peaches, plums, 
strawberries, cherries and almond all belong 
to what plant family? (The rose family); “What 
does space smell like? (A mixture of hot 
metal, diesel fumes and barbecue thanks to 
compounds called polycyclic aromatic 
hydrocarbons that emanate from dying stars)” 
and “What were the original nanes of the 
seven dwarves in Snow White? (Disney 
originally considered naming them Chesty, 
Tubby, Burpy, Deafy, Hickey, Wheezy and 
Awful). Lucky us that they reconsidered them.  
 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
Valda Tellier – I received a phone call from 
Richard informing me that former club 
member Roger Tellier’s wife, Valda had 
passed away. Her obituary was on Castanet 
on Dec. 11th. 
 
 
 
JoeAnna’s House – our club received a 
letter sent to Rusty from the KGH Foundation 
thanking us for our final contribution to the 
establishment of JoeAnna’s House. A copy of 
the letter has been scanned and will be 
inserted in this newsletter.  
 
 
Cottonwoods Christmas Party –  
After some discussion it was decided to go 
back to the traditional Christmas dinner but to 
keep the low sugar dessert. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul Harris Presentation -  
 

 
 
President Jack was pleased to present 
Lockie with his Paul Harris + 5 pin. This 
dedication to the work of the Rotary 
Foundation by Lockie should be an 
inspiration to us all. Lockie also reminded us 
that if we want to donate for this tax year that 
time is running out with our last get together 
being on December 19th.  
 
 
RC Kelowna Capri Christmas Party –  
A brochure has been inserted all the 
information you need. Brian has requested 
that those attending bring the money for the 
tickets at the Dec. 12th meeting.  
 
 
East Kelowna Hall – Bob reported that 
that the RC Mission is interested in joining us 
in the East Kelowna Hall kitchen renovation 
project. There is also the possibility that the 
RC Kelowna Downtown may undertake a 
project of their own in another room in the 
Hall. 
 
 



 
 

 

 
Christmas Dinner Buffet 

 
Kelowna Golf and Country Club 

1297 Glenmore Drive, Kelowna, BC  
 
 

Thursday, December 19, 2019 
 
 

$50 per person  
 

 
 
 
5:00 p.m. Happy Hour (No Host Bar) 
 
5:50 p.m. Welcome, O Canada, Invocation 
                      & Introduction of Guests 
 
6:00 p.m. Dinner Buffet is served 
 
                      
 
 

 
Sign up and pay at the reception desk by Thursday, December 12th. 

A guaranteed number must be submitted to KGCC the next day. 
 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCIHE19yn_MgCFZYuiAodeXAMMg&url=http://www.crafthubs.com/christmas-tree-card/37687&psig=AFQjCNFTgt8DBa5IRXRLGhPMq5RuDWvKGg&ust=1446916869598846


District Video Site - The District has a 
Vimeo Pro subscription with many videos for 
training and inspiration. 
 
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
 
HUMOUR 
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 
There was no guest speaker tonight. Instead 
we focused our thoughts on our other club 
members by writing a note to each member 
present about what we liked about them. 
These thoughts were then collected in a 
small box or Christmas stocking and will be 
given to each member after those who were 
absent from the meeting have a chance to 
contribute their thoughts. This was a nice 
thing to do and, believe it or not, the first time 
I’ve done it since I started in Rotary in the Fall 
of 2000.  
 
 
 
GALLERY 
 

 
The Prism by W Skinner (Canada) 

 

 
Temple of Cold Light by W Skinner 

(Canada) 
 

 
Ice on Fire by W Skinner (Canada) 
 
Not sure but I’m guessing these pictures 
were taken somewhere around the Great 
Lake, probably Lake Superior. 
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ADVERTISING 
 

 
 
 
 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
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www.illichmanns.com/ 
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